
 
 
 
 

December 1, 2016 
 
 

Good Evening Fine Folks! 
 
Hope you are great! 
 
Much to my regret, I somehow overlooked signing up for the Affordable Housing committee for 
the midterm switch-around. 
 
I was hoping it is not too late to pop my name on the list of potential candidates for the 
committee. 
 
SORRY for the confusion, 
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